
 

 

 

 

 

 

Inspire Enjoy Achieve 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and families, 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding at the start of this term as we have moved back to 
‘normal’ systems in school. The start and end of the day seems to be going well with people being sensible 
with social distancing. Can I remind you all to regularly test with lateral flow tests. They are catching one 
or two asymptomatic cases in school. We are finding that secondary children are getting it quite easily, so 
if your child does have secondary school siblings, please be extra vigilant. Thankfully, hospitalisations and 
serious illness is becoming rarer.  
 

Due to the restrictions being lifted, we are looking forward to having events such as Harvest Festival, Key 
Stage 1 Christmas production, Christmas parties and going to the Spa Christmas Panto this term. We 
have also been able to start our after school clubs again and the take-up has been 
excellent. 

Harvest Celebration 

Please note that our Harvest Celebration will take place a week on 
Wednesday, Wednesday 13th October at 10.00am at All Saints 
Church in Hunmanby. The classes from Year 1 to Year 6 will each 

take turns to perform either 
a song, a poem or perhaps 
show some harvest artwork. 
Parents are invited and the church is open as normal without any 
social distancing requirements.  We are hoping to create a 
wonderful display of Harvest Festival produce and we would be 
grateful if the children could start bringing in tins, packets of 
dried food stuffs etc. from Monday 11th October. The Rainbow 
Centre, based at St Mary’s Parish House in Scarborough, will be 
the recipients of our Harvest Produce. They will distribute food 
bags to needy families and individuals.  

Nursery Meal Price Increase 
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NOTIFICATION OF NURSERY MEAL PRICE INCREASE 

 

We have been notified by Facilities Management at North Yorkshire 

County Council, that the Nursery Fixed Meal Price will increase 

from £1.80 to £1.90 with effect from Monday 1st November 2021. 

This will be amended on ParentPay as necessary. 

NB: A text will shortly go out to remind parents. 

 



 
Parent Carer Voice UK, North Yorkshire 
LET'S TALK 'SOCIAL CARE'  
They want to hear your social care experiences from the last year. Join 
them for a virtual chat and share your parental experiences of dealing with 
social care: what's going well, what's not going well and what could have 
been done differently. To find out more information and to book onto a 
session please visit: www.parentcarervoiceuk.org/events.  
Hunmanby Hive 
If your child attends The Hive and stays to the end of the session, they must be picked up by 6.00pm 
promptly to allow our staff to go home. 
Friendly Football Fixture at Hunmanby Primary 
Mr Ellis, our PE consultant in school, has arranged for Seamer Primary to come over on Monday 18th 
Oct for a football fixture for Yr 5/6 boys, Girls and Yr 3/4 boys. Letters will follow next week. 
Cycling To School 
His visibility ‘Hunmanby Primary School’ vests will be available to purchase after half-term for 
approximately £3.35. If your child has signed an agreement to cycle to school, they can borrow a  
fluorescent cycle vest for them to wear on their journey to and from school, until the new ones arrive. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 

Conrad Fox   
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                

Diary Dates for the Autumn Term 2021 
 

Wednesday 13th October - Harvest Festival, All Saints Church, Hunmanby 10.00am 
 
Half-Term   - Monday 25th Oct – Friday 29th Oct 2021 
 
School Starts Back  - Monday 1st November 
 

THE SCHOOL DAY 
Main School starts: 
 8.55 a.m. 

Hunmanby Primary School 
Priest Close 

http://www.parentcarervoiceuk.org/events

